
Wednesday, December 21, 2022 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group B has duty this week 

Please Release The Following 

Girls JV & Varsity Basketball 

@ 1:15 

Girls JV & Varsity Soccer 

@ 1:15 

Attention ALL Students:  Based on our collaboration with 
Baldwin Park City Police Gang Unit, we will implement 
rules and regulations that will assist in curbing gang 
activity on our campus to keep our students and staff safe.  
Please make sure to review the Safety Changes Related to 
Dress Code, Effective January 9, 2023.  All students must 
abide by these new rules.  Your teachers will be posting the 
new rules in their Google Classrooms for you to review.  
Your parents will also receive a letter in the mail explaining 
the new rules and regulations.  If you have any questions, 
you can stop by to see any Assistant Principal. 
 
Our Cheer Program is looking for girls interested in being 
a part of our Stunt Spring Sport.  Stunting and tumbling 
experience is needed.  For the tumbling portion, we are 
looking for girls that have advanced tumbling like back 
handsprings and tucks or better.  If you are interested, 
please fill out the interest form in our Instagram bio or to 
the Dons website under Cheer to get the link.  Please 
complete this form this week, tryouts are in January.  
Thank you! 
 
 
 
Attention Students:  Do you currently have a No Class Pass 
for 2nd, 3rd, 4th or 5th Period?  If so, please see Ms. Svider in 
the Counseling Office to get your No Class Pass for 2nd 
Semester. 

Girls JV Basketball vs Norwalk 
  @ Norwalk - 4:30 
 
Girls Varsity Basketball vs Norwalk 
  @ Norwalk - 6:00 
 
Girls JV Soccer vs San Gabriel 
  @ San Gabriel - 3:15 
 
Girls Varsity Soccer vs San Gabriel 
  @ San Gabriel - 5:00 

Sports 


